
To Protect our Children: Report Abuse  

Diocesan Ombudsman:   816.812.2500 

Diocesan Victim Advocate:  Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011 or   

chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

P.O. Box 197—107 North Shortridge, Easton, MO 64443 

Office Phone: 816-473-2011 

   New Parish Email:  stjosepheaston@gmail.com 

Website: www.stjosepheaston.org 

                          August 22nd, 2021 

St. Joseph Church 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Eric Schneider 

Phone: 816-539-2634  

Email:  

e.schneider.a@gmail.com  

 

 

Secretary/Hall Rental               

Mary Ann LaFollette 

816-294-6972  

Lafollettes@aol.com 

 

Parish Finance Council  

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Julie Moran 

Mike Roth 

Michael Fisher 

 

Cemetery Board 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday   8:00 a.m. 

 
 

 

Confessions 

Sunday 7:30 a.m. 

 

Mission Statement 

We the members of Saint 
Joseph Catholic  parish, 
will strive to be the re-
flection of Jesus in this  
particular time and place.  

YOUR WORDS, LORD, ARE SPIRIT AND LIFE; 

YOU HAVE THE WORDS OF EVERLASTING 

LIFE. 

 TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org
mailto:Lafollettes@aol.com?subject=St.%20Joseph%20Parish%20Hall%20rental%20


 

              August 22nd, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters:  Wayne Weipert 

 Lectors:    Jordan Roth 

         Jan Pottier 

Counters:  Paul & Jan Pottier 

                                         

             August 29th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters:   Richard LaFollette 

 Lectors:    Steve Culver 

         Jay Pflugradt 

Counters:  Richard & Mary Ann  

                   LaFollette                                             

  

                  September 5th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters: Wayne Weipert 

Lectors:    Scott Antle    

         Bonnie Gregory  

Counters:  Richard & Mary Ann  

          LaFollette 

           

           

Weekend Collection 

August 15th, 2021 

 

Envelopes:  $           880.00     

Plate:   $             97.00     

Total Parish:  $            977.00  

Siding&Window Fund $          150.00            

  *Fiscal Year Budget July 1, 2021 - June 30, 2022 

August-to-Date:                $       4,878.00 

August  Budget                $       5,960.00 

Year-to-Date:                $     11,673.64       

Year Budget                     $     77,467.00     

Siding Fund-to-Date         $     11,400.00 

 

  Thank You  for your continued support  

 

       2ND COLLECTION AUGUST 29TH 

     

 

 

Sunday August 22nd 

8:00a.m.  Louis Pottier+  

  By Paul & Jan Pottier 

  

  

Sunday August 29th 

8:00a.m. Bergie Osterloo+ 

  Steven Greub+ 

  By Hubert & Bonnie Gregory 

 
   

Please remember in prayer those who have died. 
Grant them eternal rest and peace, O Lord! 

† Denotes Deceased 

        AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 

  

 Josephine Kriley    August 23rd 

   

CONGRATULATIONS & BEST WISHES TO 

EVERYONE! 

     THANK YOU   

We would like to Thank Don McPhee for the use of 

his equipment and cleaning  up the old siding  that was 

removed from the church.  Also, would like to Thank 

Hubert Gregory and his son Jason for helping  in that 

clean up as well.  

    CATHOLIC CHARITIES 

   “OUTPACE POVERTY 5K RUN/WALK” 

Get involved with the annual Outpace Poverty 5k run/walk 

on Saturday, Sept. 18 at Francis A. Theis Park in Kansas 

City, Mo. Bishop Johnston will lead participants in an 

opening prayer then join walkers on the course.  

Proceeds from Outpace Poverty 2021 benefit the prgrams 

and services provided by Catholic Charities of Kansas 

City-St. Joseph. Fun and festivities before and after the 

race. Snacks, face painting and more. Register yourself 
and your team at www.outpacepoverty.org. For questions 

call 816-659-8274. 

         



Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time. . . 

for every purpose under heaven.”      

—Ecc. 3-11                             

               

    “. . .a time to heal. . .” 

Mary Fisher, Ron Kretzer, Kathy Barton, the elderly, and , 

the chronically ill and their caregivers. For the souls in purga-

tory. For those who attend to the dying and grieving; for 

medical   professionals and first responders; for the homeless, 

the lonely and those lost in this world; for those who harbor 

hatred and   especially for those who have no one to pray for 

them. For the conversion of the  enemies of the Good and of 

the Church; for the protection of children and the innocent.   

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combat-

ing sexual abuse in the Church. If you are a victim of sexual 

abuse, or if you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 
 

1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 (if 

the victim is currently under the age of 18), and 

2. Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911, 

and 

3. After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authori-

ties,   report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnera-

ble adult to the Diocesan  

Ombudsman, Joe Crayon, at  816.812.2500 or                               

crayon@omdbusmankcsj.org  if the abuse involves a 

priest, deacon, employee or volunteer of the Diocese of 

Kansas City-St. Joseph. 
 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing 

resources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact 

Victim Advocate at 816 392-0011 or victimadvocate@diocesekcsj.org 

for more information. 

For our home bound parishioners: 

 

Carolyn O’Brien, Josephine Jackson,  Delores White,   

   ATTENTION MEN OF OUR CHURCH 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  COUNCIL 5067 

WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE THE MEN OF 

OUR PARISH TO CONSIDER JOINING THE 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS. MEMBERSHIP IN 

THIS FRATERNAL ORGANIATION WILL GIVE 

YOU THE OPPORTUNITY TO GIVE BACK TO 

YOUR COMMUNITY AND TO GROW IN 

YOUR FAITH. WE BELIEVE EACH MAN CAN BENEFIT FROM 

THIS MEMBERSHIP.  IF INTERESTED YOU CAN GET INFOR-

MATION FROM ANY OF THE FELLOW KNIGHTS IN THE 

CHURCH. THEY WOULD LOVE TO HAVE YOU BECOME A 

MEMBER OF THEIR COUNCIL. 

 

  FUND RAISER FOR THE OUTSIDE OF CHURCH 

THE NEW SIDING ON THE CHURCH AND REPLACING 

THE  WINDOW CASINGS WILL SOON BE COMPLETE. 

HOWEVER, SOME ELECTRIC WORK THAT WAS NOT 

ANTICIPATED WILL ALSO NEED TO BE COMPLETED. 

THERE IS STILL TIME FOR  ANYONE TO DONATE TO 

THE FUND THAT WOULD LIKE TO PARTICIPATE. WE 

WOULD LIKE TO THANK EVERYONE THAT HAS CON-

TRIBUTED TO THE CAUSE TO IMPROVE THE PRESERVA-

TION OF OUR CHURCH. 

                                  THANK YOU 

                      SIDING AND WINDOW FUND 

              WE ARE OFF TO A GOOD START! 

   WE HAVE RAISED IN THE FIRST TWO WEEKS       

   $11,400!!  LET’S KEEP WORKING TOWARD OUR 

    GOAL. WE CAN DO IT!! 

    THANK YOU FOR YOU CONTRIBUTIONS 

  Mark Your Calenders 

             

            Donut Sunday -  September 5th 

            Knights of Columbus Council #5067  

 Richard LaFollette, Grand Knight 

  Hubert Gregory, Deputy Grand Knight 

 Meetings 1st & 3rd Thursday, 7 p.m. 
 AUGUST 29TH, THE FIFTH SUNDAY, THE KNIGHTS WILL 

BE THE GREETERS, LECTORS, AND USHERS 

 

   VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED TO HOST COFFEE & DONUTS 

   THERE IS A SIGN UP SHEET ON THE BACK BULLETIN  BOARD  

A copy of the 2021-2022 financial Report can be 

found on the back table of the church.  

  GOLDEN WEDDING 

The Golden Wedding Anniversary Mass will be celebrated at the 

Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception on Sunday, September 26, 

2021 at the 9:00am and 11:00am Cathedral Masses. Bishop James 

Johnston will preside at each mass honoring the Golden Wedding 

couples. The celebration includes those couples whose 50th Anni-

versary falls between January 1,2021 and December 31,2021. A light 

reception will follow mass. Please call 816-232-8449, with the name 

and address of the couple to be included in this year’s Celebration 

no later than August 26,2021 

August 29th, we will have a second collection for the Life 

and Justice Campaign. This program, co-sponsored by our 
diocesan Human Rights and Respect Life Offices, provides 

an opportunity for us to support local organizations dedi-
cated to defending the dignity of the person and the sancti-

ty of human life through spiritual growth, pastoral care, 
education, or public policy in order to empower members 

of affected groups and break the cycle of vulnerability. 

100% of all donations are distributed locally. 



Dear Friends in Christ,  
  
In today’s Gospel, we hear that “many of His disciples returned to their former way of life 
and no longer followed Him.” We hear a lot of talk about the notion of “encounter” today. 
But a true and authentic encounter with Christ that is not centered on ourselves necessarily 
means that we acquiesce to the Word of God and stay. It’s not as if we can “be friends” with 
Christ and boldly not follow His Word. The teaching on the Eucharist is a hard teaching. Only 
the Catholic and Apostolic Church (and schismatic Churches with origins in the Apostles) 
maintain it. Everyone else has “walked away.” How many other teachings of Christ that are 
difficult are we tempted to walk away from and “return to our former way of life”? A true 
encounter with the Lord means that we want to convert, that is, turn toward Him and not 
backwards.  

 

      THANK YOU 

 

 

THANK YOU  MADGELYN AND JOHANNA GORDAN  FOR THE BEAUTIFUL FLOWERS ON THE 

ALTER AND FOR DECORATING THE HALL FOR OUR CELEBRATION FOR THE ASSUMPTION  

OF MARY.  EVERYONE ENJOYED THE FEAST AND VERY APPRECIATIVE OF THE WORK YOU PUT 

IN TO MAKE IT LOOK VERY FESTIVE.  


